
 
Phone: 315-724-9561                Fax: 315-798-8733              Email: valley043@aasruticany.com 

 
 

January 8, 2024 
 
 
Dear Educator, 
 

The Valley of Utica Ancient & Accepted Scottish Rite Masons are pleased to 
announce their Annual “Frank S. Rice Memorial Family Life Program” for 2024. 
In conjunction with this program, we are pleased to again sponsor our annual 
“Essay and Art Contest” which is open to students in grades 1-12. It is important to 
note there have been some changes made to the structure.  Both contests are open 
to all public and private schools.  
 

As in previous years, winning Prize Gift Cards and Complimentary Dinner 
tickets will be awarded to winning Students and their family. Also, their Teacher, 
and one School Administrator will received a Complimentary Dinner ticket.  

 
Enclosed are the Contest Rules and we are asking that you support this 

program by sharing this information with your fellow Teachers and by encouraging 
your students to participate.  

 
This year we have selected the topic “Family”. Should you require 

clarification concerning any part of this program or require additional materials, 
please contact our office Administrative Manager, Alyssa Goracy at the phone 
numbers or email listed above or visit the “Family Life” section on our webpage at 
www.aasruticany.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

      Carl 
 

Ill Carl J. Klossner, 33 
Program Chairperson  
2024 Family Life Observance 
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